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The Irving and Regina Rosen Lecture Series Guidelines 
 

The Rosen Lecture Series Subcommittee invites nominations for the Rosen Lecture Series. In 
order to encourage the broadest possible range of nominations, all members of the Queen’s 
and broader Kingston communities are welcome to apply. 

 
The application deadline for the Rosen Lecture Series is posted online annually each spring. 
Please submit all relevant material via pacpa.provost@queensu.ca. All materials submitted are 
held in confidence. The Rosen Lecture Series Subcommittee reviews all applications and 
authorizes the allocation of grants. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this application process, please send all enquiries 
to pacpa.provost@queensu.ca.  

 

The Rosen Lecture Series 
 

In 1991, Mr. Irving Rosen and Mrs. Regina Rosen (Arts 1980) endowed a permanent lecture 
series in Jewish Studies at Queen’s University. The purpose of the lecture series is to enable the 
wider community to better understand the living and vital tradition of Judaism, its relationship 
to other religious traditions and its role in the development of contemporary civilization, and to 
explore the historical role played by Jews and Jewish thought. 

 
Speakers in the Irving and Regina Rosen Lecture Series will be noted figures in the field of 
Jewish thought and tradition, who, having been recommended by the subcommittee, will be 
invited by the principal to come to Queen’s to deliver lectures directed toward a broad 
audience of generally educated people. 

 
The Rosen Lecture Series Subcommittee reports directly to the Provost’s Advisory Committee 

mailto:pacpa.provost@queensu.ca.
mailto:pacpa.provost@queensu.ca


2 




